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‘OCEAN FLYER’ 

 

Ocean Flyer plans to start operating fully electric seagliders in New Zealand by 2025. 
The seagliders will be sustainable, fast, comfortable and affordable. 
  
The seaglider is a wing-in-ground-effect craft that operates a few meters off the 
water's surface and couples the high speed of an airplane with the low operating cost 
of a boat. 
  
The New Zealand Branch of The Nautical Institute, in partnership with The Royal 
Institution of Naval Architects (NZ), Institute of Marine Engineering, Science & 
Technology (IMarEST), and New Zealand Company of Master Mariners, are proud to 
co-host a presentation from Ocean Flyer. 
  
Date: Tuesday, 24 October 2023, 20:30 AEDT (18:30 NZDT) 
Location: NZ Marine, 85 Westhaven Drive, Auckland 

Online Attendance via Zoom Link (please register by RSVP below). 
  
RSVP by emailing newzealand.branch@nautinst.org 

 

https://nisea.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be7af535e8266468500ba4ca3&id=90fcb390b2&e=9aa9627bef
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